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	Treasury requests a non-substantive change of OMB Control No. 1505-0263 in order to add a new instrument: Contractor Certification Regarding Waiver of Employee Recall form.  This is to allow certain contractors to request a waiver from calling back employees from furlough if they would have insufficient Payroll Support Program (PSP) funds remaining to pay them for at least two weeks (per section 4114(d)(2) of the CARES Act.   The form is a certification that requires requestors to state the remaining amount of PSP funds and the payroll amounts they would need to cover salaries for two weeks.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Additionally, we are including the latest version of the payroll support program extension agreement form.  There are no substantive changes to the form.   

